
Consultation Responses – General Licensing Matters 

 

1. Extended hours should be granted with events of local significance like concerts at the P&J 

Arena. 

The board shouldn’t be granting extra hours on Fridays & Saturdays in December from 0300 

to 0400 while ignoring other dates of significance like Halloween, Bank Holidays etc.  

2. N/A 

3. No 

4. Ask more questions to the applicant. 

5. None 

6. The board take a more responsible attitude and take their share of responsibility other than 

collection of monies from the Council (Tax Payer). 

7. No. We recently had a visit from the LSO and he was very complimentary on how the club is 

being run. All personal licences are up to date. 

8. The section "Licenses ceasing to have effect", closure for "any length of time" should be 
replaced with a definition eg 6 months. 


